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 Public Housing Notice 2017-07 

 
 

To: Local Housing Authorities 

From: Sarah Glassman, Associate Director, Division of Public Housing & Rental Assistance 

Date: March 15, 2017 

Re: Regulations Update: 760 CMR 11 Modernization and Development of State-Aided Public 
Housing   

 

In September of 2016, The Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD) held 
public hearings to receive comments on the updated regulations; with many strong and valuable 
recommendations made at the hearing, DHCD revised the regulations and sent a new draft to The 
Executive Office of Administration and Finance (EOAF) for review and approval.  
 
The final and approved regulation 760 CMR 11.00, regarding the Modernization and Development 
of State-Aided Public Housing, will be published on March 24, 2017. On and after that date, 
interested parties may find the full text of the updated and approved regulation on DHCD’s 
website: 
 
http://www.mass.gov/hed/economic/eohed/dhcd/legal/regs/ 
 
Please note that other regulations are still pending approval; DHCD will release additional public 
housing administration notices when the remaining regulations are approved.  
 
If you have additional questions, please reach out to Cate Mingoya at Cate.Mingoya@state.ma.us 
or 617.573.1190. 
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